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Tdoc S5-99296
                                                        T1M1/99-107

                                                              T1M1.5/99-348

                                                           November 30, 1999

Lucent Technologies – 

Room 2A384

67 Whippany road

Whippany, NJ 07981

Attn: Mr. Thaddeus Kobylarz – Chair – TIA TR-45.7

e-mail: kobylarz@lucent.com
Dear Thad:

 T1M1 received your preliminary correspondence entitled "Correspondence from TIA TR45.7 to T1M1.5 Regarding the Unification of North American 3G Wireless Network Management Standards" via Mike Fargano from U S WEST at our November 8, 1999 meeting.  We share your desire to collaborate on the development of 3G wireless network management standards and agree to expand our relationship to include collaboration on, and the unification of, 3G wireless management standards for North America. Please see the attachment, which is a related correspondence to 3GPP.

T1M1 requests that TR45.7 communicate with 3GPP2 and inform them of the opportunity for broader collaboration that will facilitate the unification of North American (and possibly worldwide) 3G wireless management standards.

As you may be are aware, T1M1's strength is in the development of detailed management interface standards. In order for our relationship to work and to leverage the strength of all, T1M1 requests early and continuous review opportunities of relevant stable drafts and final proposals from TR45 and 3GPP2. We need to understand items such as interoperability points, high level requirements, and detailed functional requirements. We would also appreciate one or more subject matter experts present during our meeting to explain the contents of the drafts. Please share with us any relevant draft or final documents that you have to date.

We are looking forward to a continued and expanded relationship. You should have received a copy of the liaison that I sent to Albert Yuhan.

Thank you,

Original Signed By:

John McDonough

Chair – T1M1

cc: S. Yules, Vice Chair – T1M1

      G. Iyengar, Chair – T1M1.5

      A. Yuhan, 32GPP SA/WG5 Chairman
TIA3GNM

